VICTORIA B,C,

MAY 5, 2025

PRESS RELEASE

THE COUNTDOWN BEGINS - VICTORIA IS SET TO HOST THE 2025 CANADIAN LITTLE
LEAGUE CHAMPIONSHIPS AT LAYRITZ PARK.

VICTORIA, BC (LEKWUNGEN TERRITORY), May 5, 2025 - Layritz Little League is proud to
announce that Victoria, British Columbia, will be the official host of the 2025 Canadian Little
League Championships, taking place from July 29 to August 7, 2025 at Layritz Park. This
prestigious national tournament will welcome the top Canadian Little League baseball teams,
along with their families and fans, for ten days of world-class youth baseball, community spirit,
and unforgettable summer experiences.

The 2025 Canadian Little League Championships represent a milestone moment for young
athletes across Canada, as 11-12-year-olds from every region compete for the chance to
represent the country at the world-renowned Little League World Series in Williamsport,
Pennsylvania.

“Hosting the Canadian National Championships is an incredible honour for Layritz Little League and
the Greater Victoria,” says Tournament Co-Chair Brittney Crump. “We're excited to welcome teams
and supporters from coast to coast, and to shine a spotlight on our beautiful community,
exceptional youth talent, and the power of little league baseball to bring people together.”

Celebrating Baseball, Community, and Local Spirit

The tournament will feature a full week of exciting round-robin and playoff games, opening and
closing ceremonies, a teams banquet, and community events for families and fans. Beyond the
diamond, the tournament offers a unique opportunity to:

1.Grow youth participation in Little League baseball & softball and promote community
volunteerism.
2.Support local businesses and tourism through sponsor features and city partnerships.

Layritz Little League is working closely with community partners, local sponsors, and Visit
Victoria to ensure the event is welcoming, well-organized, and memorable for everyone involved.

How to Get Involved

Community members can get involved as volunteers and supporters. Sponsorship opportunities
are still available! We are still looking for local businesses to provide cash sponsorships,
hospitality partnerships, or in-kind support, such as team meals.

Tournament updates, including full schedules, team announcements, sponsorship and volunteer
information, will be posted at: www.layritz.ca/tournaments/2025-canadian-championship/.
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